
From: Ben Benson
To: Staff, CAO (PUC)
Subject: RE: Island Lake Concerned Leaseholders; MN Power Lease Sale Proposal
Date: Tuesday, September 28, 2021 9:16:38 AM

Hello Pa,
It was a mistake on my part.  I selected the wrong attachment.   However, after attending two
townhall meetings with MN Power I understand more clearly how the sale process is going to work. 
I support MN Power in their proposal and withdraw any complaints I may have withstanding. 
 
Thanks very much,
 
Ben Benson
MP Lot ID: STLO05314310307
Island Lake
 
 

From: Staff, CAO (PUC) <consumer.puc@state.mn.us> 
Sent: Monday, September 20, 2021 2:49 PM
To: bensoben@hotmail.com
Subject: FW: Island Lake Concerned Leaseholders; MN Power Lease Sale Proposal
 
Dear Mr. Benson,
 
Thank you for your public comment. The document you attached to your email was a copy of
Minnesota Power’s letter. Is that correct or was your intent to attach a different letter?
 
Regards,
 
 
 
 
Pa Stelzner
Consumer Mediator | Consumer Affairs Office
Pronouns: She, Her, Hers

Minnesota Public Utilities Commission
121 7th Place E, Suite 350 
Saint Paul, MN 55101-2147
O: 651-296-0406
F: 651-297-7073
mn.gov/puc

mailto:bensoben@hotmail.com
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https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fmn.gov%2Fpuc&data=04%7C01%7Cconsumer.puc%40state.mn.us%7C7f25f15502264cce686608d9828a94c9%7Ceb14b04624c445198f26b89c2159828c%7C0%7C0%7C637684353979836879%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0&sdata=N7mO7W49OM5Q1UvT38bJe%2BnNHVOqLtW8Y3mhzuVcg9w%3D&reserved=0


This message may be from an external email source.
Do not select links or open attachments unless verified. Report all suspicious emails to Minnesota IT Services Security
Operations Center.

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message is only for the use of the individual(s) named
above. Information in this email or any attachment may be confidential or may be protected by state
or federal law. Any unauthorized disclosure, use, dissemination, or copying of this message is
prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, do not read this email or any attachments and
notify the sender immediately. Please delete all copies of this communication.
 
 
 

From: Ben Benson <bensoben@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, September 16, 2021 9:59 AM
To: Staff, CAO (PUC) <consumer.puc@state.mn.us>
Subject: Island Lake Concerned Leaseholders; MN Power Lease Sale Proposal
 

 

Dear Katie Sieben, Chairperson for Minnesota Public Utilities Commission
 
Please accept and read my letter of great concern for the above subject and would appriciate
your reply and proposed action.  
 
 
Thank you..
C.A. (Ben) benson
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